
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors 
From: Larrie Ann Davis 
Date: April 21, 2020 
Subject: ACWA & ACWA/JPIA Spring Conference 
 
 
  
In response to increasing concerns over the spread of the COVID-19 and new 
recommendations from the U.S. Centers for Disease Control Prevention (CDC), 
ACWA/JPIA worked with conference venues and event partners to reschedule its 
Spring Conference.  The new dates are July 27-31. 
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